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Lowndes is pleased to announce that Shareholder Jackie Bozzuto has
been reappointed on the Central Florida Hotel and Lodging Association
(CFHLA) Governmental Affairs Committee, which provides an opportunity
for hospitality executives to meet with local elected officials and
community leaders to discuss industry issues and priorities. Bozzuto has
been involved with the CFHLA Governmental Affairs Committee since 2011.
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